
You don't often get email from ethan.adams91@icloud.com. Learn why this is important

From: Pam Nash
To: Justin Lux
Subject: FW: Isaac Adams Deadwood Towing Bill
Date: Saturday, May 11, 2024 7:15:34 AM
Attachments: Isaac Adams Deadwood Towing Bill.pdf

This is the person I spoke with about his tow and told him it doesn’t hurt to ask. He would like it
placed on the p&t meeting. I do not have any pictures of the signs or where he was parked. I do recall
Fatih and I did try to put the signs back in place around 5 p.m. because we noticed the wind had blew
two of them down. This was at the entrance across from Burnham (not sure if that is the south
entrance or not). It was also rainy on and off that day as well. He has been polite about the entire
matter.
 
From: Isaac Adams <ethan.adams91@icloud.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 10:22 AM
To: Pam Nash <pam@cityofdeadwood.com>
Subject: Isaac Adams Deadwood Towing Bill

 

Hey Pam,

Thank you again for returning my call. 

On May 2nd myself and two friends arrived in Deadwood between 12 am and 12:30 am. Since
we were pulling a trailer we were advised by our hotel to park in the public parking by the
visitor center. We entered through the south entrance and saw no signs prohibiting or limiting
parking in that lot. I’ve visited Deadwood many times and knew that I had to move the truck
within 24 hours and could not drop my trailer. I cannot recall the exact time but sometime
between 8 am and 10 am I walked down to take my truck into Rapid City and it had been
towed. 

I saw no sign. Neither of my friends saw a sign. Even a few of the organizers of the event taking
place that day said there wasn’t a sign there that morning. There were two other vehicles
parked in the lot the night of the 2nd that I’m assuming also saw no sign. I travel for work with a
trailer quite often and have made it a habit to look for such signs. 

I do understand that the Dakotas are a windy place and that it’s likely that the sign was blown
away. I’m requesting that the City of Deadwood take responsibility for that probability and
reimburse me the $437.54 tow bill. 

Thank you,
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https://v3.camscanner.com/user/download





Isaac Ethan Adams
616-406-7973

1124 2nd St E
Roundup, MT 59072
 

 
Sent from my iPhone


